
FOI010 Response 

 

Request  

Dear colleagues,  

My name is Oleg and I work in a medium secure NHS psychiatric service as part of the 

physical health team. I am looking to optimise our Vitamin D monitoring and I would like to 

see how other mental health trusts approach this. I undertook an audit and, as part of this, 

wondered if similar challenges were being faced elsewhere and if there was any way to 

share the learning for patient benefit. 

I would be very grateful if you were able to send me any Vitamin D monitoring audits or 

Vitamin D monitoring policies for your organisation that you may have access to.  

 

Response 

Dear Oleg,  

Please find the Trust’s vitamin D monitoring audits attached as a PDF. 

Please note that currently the Trust do not have any polices in relation to Vitamin D 

monitoring however, an action from a recent audit was to consider whether this should be 

included in the new revision of the Trust Physical Health policy which is currently being 

reviewed.  

 

 

 

 

 


